


NOTICE OF TERMINATION OF IGA

October 2, 2024

EMS Chief Randy Lesher (former)
Chief James Robinson (current)
Thompson Valley Health Services District
4480 Clydesdale Pkwy
Loveland, CO  80538


Chief,

	Larimer Emergency Telephone Authority (“LETA”) hereby gives notice of its intent to terminate the Intergovernmental Agreement for Personnel Management Services between LETA and with Thomson Valley Health Services District (“TVEMS”) dated December 5, 2018.  We have greatly appreciated your services and our relationship over the years.  Thank you.

Paragraph 6 of the IGA requires 120 days’ written notice.  However, LETA would like to terminate the IGA effective December 15, 2024, with payment for services rendered through that date.  That way, LETA’s 2025 budget will accurately reflect the change in Human Resources Services.  

Please advise within 10 days if TVEMS objects to termination effective December 15, 2024.  


Regards,

Kimberly Culp,
Chief Executive Officer
Larimer Emergency Telephone Authority
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